
CITY OF PLYMOUTH 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

OFF-SALE INTOXICATING LIQUOR LICENSE 
APPLICATION OF FREEDOM TEAM LLC  

d/b/a WANDERING SPIRITS 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Plymouth City Council will conduct a public hearing on the Off-
Sale Intoxicating Liquor License application of Freedom Team LLC d/b/a Wandering Spirits, 
located at 3435 Highway 169 North #B, Plymouth, on April 22, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. The public 
hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 3400 Plymouth Boulevard, Plymouth, 
Minnesota. 
 
All persons wishing to address the Council regarding this application will be heard at that time. 
 
        Jodi Gallup, City Clerk 
        (763) 509-5000 
 


